

## CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS

BOARD OF HEALTH
120 WASHINGTON STREET, 4<sup>th</sup> Floor
Tel. (978) 741-1800
FAX (978) 745-0343
DGREENBAUM@SALEM.COM

July 27, 2010

Mrs. Cheryl LaPointe City Clerk City Hall Salem, MA 01970

Dear Mrs. LaPointe:

The Board of Health regular meeting scheduled for August 10, 2010 has been cancelled.

Sincerely,

FOR THE BOARD OF HEALTH

David Greenbaum, Health Agent

DG/hl

cc:

Mayor Kimberley Driscoll

Dr. Barbara Poremba, Chairperson of the Board of Health and Members

Emailed to: City Councillors
Jane Guy, Planning